The TIMES

of Middle Country

SERVING CENTEREACH • SELDEN • NORTHERN LAKE GROVE



Dugan and Silvano named man and woman of the year for Centereach's VFW Post 4927

After the Centereach Memorial Day parade on May 25, Supervisor Ed Romaine and Councilman Kevin LaValle presented certificates of congratulations to Dennis Dugan and Sandra Silvano.

Dugan, who was the grand marshal of the Centereach Memorial Day parade, was named the Man of the Year of VFW Post 4927 in Centereach. Silvano was named VFW Post 4927's Woman of the Year.

Pictured above are Ed Romaine, Dennis Dugan, Sandra Silvano, VFW member Ray Farrell and Kevin LaValle.

Middle Country People

Celebrate!

Your Community
Your News
Your Life

Submission is easy and publication is free.



Email:

layla@tbrnewspapers.com Include high-resolution pictures as jpeg attachments.

Write to:

People Section, PO Box 707, Setauket, NY 11733 Include your phone number.

Please note: Obituaries should be 250 words or less.

Marcoccia meets with SCCC accounting club



Town of Brookhaven Receiver of Taxes Lou Marcoccia was a guest speaker at a recent meeting of the Suffolk County Community College accounting club.

Along with Chinese entrepreneur Michael Wong, Marcoccia discussed strategies on how to do business in China.

Wong and Marcoccia, pictured above, were both presented with certificates of appreciation from the accounting club for their participation in the college event.